
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

RELOCATION OF OFFICE 
 
 

Please be advised that the Ministry of Foreign and CARICOM Affairs is in the 

process of relocating from Levels 10-14, Tower C, International Waterfront Centre, 1A 

Wrightson Road, Port-of-Spain to the following address:  
 

St. Clair Circle, St. Clair, Port of Spain 
 

The Ministry’s telephone and facsimile numbers and e-mail address are as follows: 
 

Telephone: 1-868-623-6894 or 1-868-285-5029 
Fax: 1-868-623-5853 

E-mail: communications@foreign.gov.tt 
Website: www.foreign.gov.tt 

 

Office Hours: 

Monday to Thursday :   8:00 a.m. - 4:15 p.m. 

Friday    :   8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
 

The Ministry anticipates that it will be relocated to St. Clair Circle, St. Clair on 

Wednesday 4th December, 2019 and apologises for any inconvenience caused during the 

period of the relocation. 
 

 

 

 

Permanent Secretary (Ag.) 

Ministry of Foreign and CARICOM Affairs 

Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago 

Ministry of Foreign and CARICOM Affairs 
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